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Tuesday, November 2, 2021 — 12 pm 
HMS Library Conference Room 

 
***Google Meet Option:  http://meet.google.com/rdd-nooj-ozy 

 

Call to order at 12:03 
 
Members Present: Selorm Boateng, Denise Spitzer, Tina Dendy, Lila Brendel, Shawn Oban. 
Joined online: John Susens, Melissa Jorgenson, Sunshine Carlow 
 
Review and Approval of September Minutes Motion to approve by Tina Dendy stipulating 2 
changes: Add names of members present at meeting, and change name to Rebecca Lacher 
in section voting on bank account changes. Denise seconded, none opposed. 
 
Treasurer's Report— Denise Spitzer 
 

PAC Treasurer’s Report 

11/01/21 

  

10/03/21    Balance   $7,098.68   

 

Deposits:       

10/16/21 $2491.05 Total   $1981.05 cash / $ 510.00 checks   Raffle tickets – Week 1 

10/26/21 $3850.00 Total   $2635.00 cash / $1220.05 checks   Raffle tickets - Week 2 

10/28/21 $2050.00 Total                                                                  Raffle tickets - Week3 

 

11/01/21    Current Balance   $15,489.73    

 

 
 
Administration Report – Dr. Oban 

http://meet.google.com/rdd-nooj-ozy
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● No new Tiktok challenges have been observed, all repairs made from last month 
● Parent teacher conferences have started, thank you to PAC for coordinating meals for 

teachers and staff. Dr. Oban plans to ask for feedback from parents regarding 
conference format after conferences are completed 

● First school dance held in 2 years, was planned and led completely by student 
councilman students l 

● Movie night is coming up on November 19th at 6:30. “The Good Life” will be playing 
with funds to support Water for Sudan fundraiser. The price will be $5 per student or 
$15 per family 

Activity Reports 

• Annual Fundraiser Report - Tina Dendy 

• Volunteers needed to count tickets, receipts, and record keeping. Only 2 Mondays left to 
count and volunteers are still needed to count at approximately 3:30 in the office 
conference room. 

• Sales are not as high as expected or hoped for at this point 

• Reminder was sent last week to families and teachers 

• Only 8 days left, tickets are due November 10th 

• Lila suggested having a table set up to sell tickets during conference time 

• Teacher Wish List and Husky Hope - decision was made to hold discussion on these until 
we get a better idea of fundraising proceeds 

 
New Business 

• Monthly Teacher/Staff Appreciation for December – Karen Dunlap will be working on this 
again using sign up genius 

 
Adjourn 12:23 
Next meeting – December 7 at 12 pm. 
 


